Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR

Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412 Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

Acting Headteacher: Mrs A Grist

## www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



11th December, 2023

## **Year 5 Divergent Drama Workshop**

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

As part of our English unit, we will be studying the classic novel, 'The Witches', by Roald Dahl. To enhance the children's understanding of the story, Year 5 will be working with a theatre group called Divergent Drama. This will give the children a chance to recreate scenes from the book, explore exaggerated characters and work in teams to make giant witches.

The date of the workshop is Monday 22nd January 2024 and will take place in the main school hall. The children are to wear school uniform as normal.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 to cover the cost of the workshop. If we do not receive enough contributions, we will unfortunately have to cancel this exciting learning activity.

Please make the payment by Friday 5<sup>th</sup> January 2024 via Parent Pay.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Nessa, Mrs Hussain & Ms Culley

Mrs Nessa, Mrs Hussain and Ms Culley Year 5 Teachers

## **Year 5 Divergent Drama Workshop**

I give permission for my child to take part in the above workshop and will pay £4.00 via Parent Pay.

Child's Name \_\_\_\_\_ Class \_\_\_\_\_

Signed Parent/Carer \_\_\_\_\_









